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SIFMA Follow Up Letter to SEC in Response to Proposed
Exemptive Order.

SUMMARY

SIFMA submitted comments to the SEC on December 9, 2019 in response to the Proposed
Exemptive Order. Subsequent to such submission, on December 12, 2019, representatives of SIFMA
and its member firms met with staff from the Division of Trading and Markets and the Office of
Municipal Securities, and met separately with Commissioner Lee and Commissioner Roisman and
members of their respective staffs to discuss SIFMA’s comments and concerns about the Proposed
Exemptive Order.

SIFMA and member firm representatives also met separately with Commissioner Jackson and
Commissioner Peirce and their respective staffs on December 17, 2019, and with Chairman Clayton
and his staff on January 9, 2020, to further discuss those concerns.

Read the SIFMA Comment Letter.
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